
C U S T O M E R  L O V E U N I T Y I N T E G R I T Y G R O W T H I M P A C T36

C U S T O M E R  S E R V I C E

S A F E T Y  R E C A L L  C A M P A I G N  N 7 8 5  – E N G I N E  C O O L A N T  P I P E  - R E N E W

SAFETY RECALL N785 – ENGINE COOLANT PIPE - RENEW

AFFECTED MODELS 19-21MY Range Rover 4 Cyl PHEV
19-22MY Range Rover Sport 4 Cyl PHEV

VOLUME AFFECTED US 2280 CAN 350

REPAIR
Affected vehicles will require replacement of a coolant system plastic elbow and a 

turbocharger coolant feed pipe which can both be damaged due to engine 
overheating which can result from a water pump drive belt concern.

REPAIR TIME TBA

CAMPAIGN LAUNCH Retailer Notification: April 4th, 2023
Recall Repair Publication is expected to release on May 5th

Notes

Retailers should check the warranty portal to confirm affected VIN, all 
affected unsold vehicles must be held until repair can be performed. Parts are 

currently being procured.
Owners will be notified via mail on May 26th, 2023


